
Kettleburgh Village Produce Association 

 

Report for the Kettleburgh Annual Parish Meeting on Thursday 28th April 2016 

 

 

The Kettleburgh Flower and Produce Show is currently held on the first Saturday in September in 

Kettleburgh Village Hall and is organised and run by a small group of enthusiastic volunteers.  

There are sections for vegetables, flowers, fruit, cookery, wine, photographs and children’s classes.  

Ideas for new classes are always welcome as are new entrants and helpers.  This is a fun show and 

you do not need to be an expert to participate. 

 

The show held on Saturday 5th September 2015 was well supported by gardeners and cooks from 

Kettleburgh, Brandeston and further afield with the most popular classes being tomatoes, chutney, 

annual flowers and photographs.  The judges who always comment on the quality of the entries in 

our show this year gave a special mention to “probably the best pair of cabbages they had ever 

seen”. 

 

The 2016 show will take place on Saturday 3rd September and if you would like to know more 

please contact either Claire Norman or Jackie Clark. 

 

Claire Norman 

Secretary, Kettleburgh VPA 

 

 


